
Volunteer of the Month: Gary Albright and Tony Troyer 
 
Nominations by Neah-Kah-Nie High School 
 
From Kathryn Harmon: 
Gary Albright has been an amazing support to the Neah-Kah-Nie High School Library. The Tillamook 

County Pioneer Museum has donated $1,000.00 to the high school library and cleaned and repaired a 

library loaner, a 1927 Underwood Typewriter.  

In addition, TCPM also loaned the library a 1975 yearbook to complete the physical collection of NKN high 
School’s yearbook collection.   
 
From Heidi Buckmaster: 
Tony Troyer has volunteered countless times to call lines at our home volleyball games.  This is a job 
almost nobody is willing to do because it is stressful, the ball moves really fast and your call can change 
the momentum of the game.  We appreciate Tony for his loyalty, dedication and bravery in taking that 
red flag to the corner of the court- even more importantly, we appreciate his presence as an extra fan to 
support the pirates and his wife who keeps the score book for us! 


